
                                                                    

  
 

 
CrossPointe’s Covid Attendance Policy 
 
Due to the latest increase of COVID cases, we feel it's important to remind 
everyone of our policy, especially concerning individuals who are quarantined 
due to a COVID related issue, whether affected or due to contact with another 
who is. Any adult or child who has been told to quarantine should not be 
attending in person any Worship Service, Ministry or other group activity 
associated with CPFC until the quarantine period is completed and no symptoms 
or illness is present.   
 


